Village of Sprague
Public Hearing for Drainage Project Completion

The Village of Sprague Board of Trustees conducted a public hearing on February 12 , 2024 at
7:00 PM. A roll call was held with the following Board members being present: Luke Foote, Terry Maul,
Earl Nannen and Chris Gadeken. A quorum was present and Luke Foote, Chairman, called the public
meeting to order in accordance with the Open Meetings Act.

As per the requirement of the CBDG Project, a completion hearing is required so that residents
of the community can voice and any concerns that they have had with the project and what remaining
items are needed for completion.

No residents were present, however, the Board again went through what items are needed for
the punch list.

S. Hayden compiled a list of items discussed in the meeting and will be sending them to C.
Gadeken, since he has the complete list for the project.

Culvert in front of Schumaker’s Storage Units is even with the road way.

Erosion on the top of culverts.

Issue at the corner of Buell and 3™ St —slope is not right.

Sidewalk by Hillis is eroding.

Seeing no more items for discussion, E. Nannen made a motion to adjourn the meeting; it was
seconded by T. Maul. All attending board members voted in favor of adjourning. The motion passed
and the meeting adjourned.



